TOWN OF KILLINGLY
PERMANENT BUILDING COMMISSION [PBC]

Wednesday, February 7, 2024
6:00 P.M.
Killingly Memorial School

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES

1. Call of the Meeting and Roll Call: Chairman Tom Weaver called the meeting to order at 6:00
PM

Members present: Thomas Weaver, Kyle Zadora, Stewart Rivers, Dan Toth, Marcel
Lussier, Adam Reynolds

Also present: CD Administrator Mary Bromm, Town Council Liaison Kevin
Kerttula, BOE Liaison Kyle Naperata, Superintendent Sue Nash,
BOE Maintenance and Operations Director Mike Vassar, Michael
LoSasso and David Ferris from Antinozzi Associates, Frank
Tomcak and Doug Triba from Downes Construction

2. Citizen Comments: none

Site Walk for the purpose of reviewing interior school renovations to date and pending
change orders.

4. Adjournment:

MOTION made by Mr. Zadora, SECONDED BY Mr. Lussier, That the Permanent Building
Commission adjourns the meeting at 6:48 p.m.
VOICE VOTE: UNANIMOUS; MOTION CARRIES

Mary Bromm
Staff Liaison to the PBC



